Tech Tips #57 - September 22, 2003

Painted Parts Orders

To expedite future orders and better serve our customers, we no longer require
Technical Service authorization to order CVO painted parts. Retail parts will remain
VIN restricted to protect the value of the CVO product line, but may be ordered
electronically without prior approval. If the parts are being ordered in conjunction
with a warranty claim, remember to apply the correct cosmetic guidelines to avoid
the possibility of part returns and/or claim rejections. As we move forward, we will
continue to review and try to minimize the list of parts requiring pre-authorization.
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